IMPORTANT ENROLLMENT INFORMATION

We are in the process of planning for next year and need your help to determine accurate enrollment information.  If have already verified your student’s information and plan to return to the Geneva School District, please disregard this form.  



STUDENTS STAYING IN GENEVA SCHOOL DISTRICT 304
BUT NOT RETURNING TO HEARTLAND (GRADES K-4)

For those students NOT returning to Heartland Elementary school in the fall, but staying in the Geneva School District, please complete the following information and return this sheet to school by Friday, May 17th.  You will still need to complete the online verification process to update your address information.

Family Name:												  

Student’s Name(s):											   

Next year my children will be attending one of the following schools:

	Fabyan Elementary School
	Harrison Street School
	Mill Creek School
	Western Avenue School
	Williamsburg Elementary School

	
	
	
	
	




Parent Name:					   Parent Signature:						



			

FOR NON RETURNING STUDENTS ONLY

For students NOT returning to Geneva Schools, please complete the portion below and return it to school by Friday, May 17th. 

Family Name:												  

Student’s Name(s):											

My child(ren) will not be attending any of the Geneva Public Schools in the fall of 2024.  We are moving to 

 										.  My child will attend 

								 school, in 				____.                                                   (Name of Elementary School)                                                              		   	       (City and State)


Parent Name:					   Parent Signature:						
